
 
Come and be part of the fantastic team of parents and 

family members at St Bernard’s Primary School. 
 
The main role of the PTA is to build strong working relationships among 

parents, teachers and the local community, in support of the children. 
This can include recruiting and coordinating volunteers and organising 

fundraising events. It provides parents and teachers with the 
opportunity to exchange views, work together and to develop mutual 

trust and confidence.  
In a world where everyone's time is precious,  joining a PTA can be a 

daunting prospect. ​But anyone can get involved, even if you only have a 
small amount of time available. 

 
This year, all funds raised will go towards new playground equipment.  

 
If you would like to join the PTA then please fill out the slip below and 

hand it in at the school office.  
 

The first meeting is Thursday 3rd October 9am in the 
school hall.  

______________________________________​_ 
 
 

 Name:________________________ 
   
 Phone number:_____________________  


